
Hollywood Hills Elementary 

 

School Advisory Council 

12/08/20 

Anita O’Sullivan Chair 

Attendance: Gisela Rivera, Amber Pacheco, Anita O’Sullivan, Wendy Camacho, 

Allison Stettner 

Welcome to Meeting       Mrs. O Sullivan 

Principal’s Update Mrs. Rivera 

- CogAt that was to be administered to 3rd grade has been postponed to 

January. We have a few classes that are out due to COVID, quarantining as 

per CDC guidelines, but healthy individuals.. These classes are scheduled to 

be back in January. Everyone is safe and healthy.  

BTU Updates Mrs. Pacheco 

- None at this time 

School Updates Literacy, Specials and Science Mrs. Dallas and Dr. Saef 

- No literacy updates (Dallas not present)  

- No specials and no science reports/updates (Dr. Saef was not present)  

Title I Update 

- There is a virtual program called Zoom Fest, it will be on December 19th. 

Times are 10 am to 1 pm,  on a  Saturday, hosted by Captain Barrington 

Irving, Guinness world record holder and national geographic explorer. 



Flyer is on website. Free for the first 300 students to register. Participants 

will receive a material kit for a STEM engineering challenge.  

- Virtual FSA night for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade. These will probably be mid to 

late January.  

Next meeting date 01/12/2021 

 

SAC Meeting Adjourned at 2:20 

HHE Mission Statement  

We, the Hollywood Hills Elementary School Family, are committed to t 

providing students with a  quality education that enables them to reach 

their maximum potential in  a safe and nurturing environment.  

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, is dedicated to meeting 

the educational needs of all students in a safe learning environment,  


